IN THE NEWS

Butzel Long attorney Mark Jane interviewed in Michigan Lawyers
Weekly "Side Bar”
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Butzel Long senior attorney Mark W. Jane has been involved with the Washtenaw County Bar
Association since 2007, and he is about to lead that group.

Jane, who is based in Ann Arbor, will become president of the WCBA this summer to cap his rise
through the ranks within the association.

He spoke with Michigan Lawyers Weekly to discuss his background and new role with the WCBA in
addition to his career in employee benefits law.

Click here to read the complete interview (subscription required).
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